
PACE announces changes to bus stop policy 
Issued: July 11, 2019 
 
In the interest of public safety, PACE recently announced changes to the way 
customers can board a bus.  
 
Previously, passengers could flag down a bus where it was safe to do so, 
regardless of whether that location had a posted bus stop sign. PACE is now 
converting all its bus routes to a posted-stops-only operation and will change 
nearly 200 bus routes system-wide, in stages, over the next several years. 
 
Once the conversion of Route 386 is complete, riders will only be able to 
board and alight the bus at posted bus stop signs listed in the Posted Stop 
Locations chart below. 
 
For more information, please visit PaceBus.com. 
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